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S u s t a i n a b i l i t y  R i s k  D i s c l o s u r e  

 

Sustainability Risk Disclosure 
The EU Sustainable Finance Disclosure Regulation (“SFDR”) took effect on 10th March 2021.  Currently, this 
regulation has not been onshored in the UK.  However, certain UK Firms may fall within scope as a result of their 
activities or Group structure or may choose to opt-in to SFDR to demonstrate a commitment to green finance and 
sustainability.  This requires them, under Art 3 of SFDR, to publish information on their websites about their 
sustainability risk policies. 

 

At present, we have decided not to opt-in to SFDR and do not consider the adverse impacts of investment decisions 
on sustainability factors.  Whilst we recognise the fundamental importance of transitioning to a low-carbon, more-
sustainable resource-efficient economy, we do not currently offer products which promote environmental or social 
characteristics, nor do we offer products promoting sustainable investments.  Our business is of a nature, scale and 
level of complexity that indicates that a comprehensive review of sustainability risks would not be proportionate 
or aligned to the types of products that we currently offer.  We will review this position on an annual basis as we 
are mindful that Financial Services Industry has a part to play in “making finance flows consistent with a pathway 
towards low greenhouse gas emissions and climate‐resilient development1”.   

 

For further information on the Firm’s approach please contact the Firm’s Compliance Officer at 
legal@tabcapim.com  

 

 

 
1 Recital (2), SFDR. 
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